SERVICE UPDATE - NETS, LAND AND COUNTRYSIDE

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Head of Operational Services advising members of the recent
activity of the NETs Land & Countryside Services teams for the period 1
February 2021 to 30 April 2021.

It was recommended that the committee:
1. Note the work carried out by the service within the local area; and

2. Advise on any areas that required further information or
investigation.

In response to members’ questions, officers provided updates on a
number of issues in the ward. It was suggested that community councils
be kept up to date on any awareness campaigns so they could
disseminate the information via their social media.

The committee extended thanks to litter picking groups for their efforts.
Decision

To note the terms of the report.



